

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



December 3, 2021

MEMORANDUM

Mike Knight, Environmental Endangered Land Program Manager TO:

RE: Item L.5., Board Direction for Malabar Scrub Sanctuary to the Town of Malabar

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on December 2, 2021, directed staff to begin the process of transferring the Malabar Scrub Sanctuary to the Town of Malabar and bring it back to the Board before ratification.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

RACHEL,M. SADOFF, CLERK

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board

/ds

CC:

Each Commissioner Parks and Recreation